
COURTESY TRANSLATION 

Chief Jean-Charles Piétacho & counsellors 
Conseil des Innus d’Ekuanitshit 
35 rue Minotou 
Mingan, Québec G0G 1V0 

Chief Piétacho & counsellors: 

Object: Authorisation for works impacting the habitat of fish as a result of construction of the 
hydroelectric generating facility on the lower course of the Churchill River – Muskrat Falls Reservoir 

This letter is sent to inform you that Fisheries and Oceans Canada is preparing to issue an authorisation, 
pursuant to the Fisheries Act, related to the proposed works for the construction of the Muskrat Falls 
Reservoir which constitutes one element of the hydroelectric generating facility on the lower course of 
the Churchill River.  

Nalcor Energy has provided Fisheries and Oceans Canada with the attached exhaustive reports dealing 
with fish habitat compensation and ongoing monitoring of environmental impacts, both of which are 
required for authorisation under the Fisheries Act. Detailed technical and biological process outlines 
related to these plans are made available in the plan for fish habitat compensation and ongoing 
monitoring of environmental impacts which are available on Nalcor Energy’s website at: 
http://nalcorenergy.com/news-and-publications.asp. 

We invite you to provide comments regarding these plans. In accordance with the “Proposed Aboriginal 
consultation protocol for the regulatory phase of the hydroelectric generating facility on the lower course 
of the Churchill River” which Fisheries and Oceans Canada has sent you, we ask that you provide all 
comments related to these plans within 45 days of the date of this letter.  

Before issuing the authorisation, Fisheries and Oceans Canada will examine the comments provided by 
your group in a full and just manner.  

Please note that this information is divulged to you as a part of consultation processes for these 
authorisations only and will serve to no other end and will be divulged to no other party without Nalcor’s 
written consent.  

If you wish to ask any questions or express any concerns, please do not hesitate to communicate with 
Michelle Roberge, section head, Freshwater Habitat Section, at 709-772-6072 or by email at 
michelle.roberge@dfo-mpo.gc.ca. 

Thank you, 

Tilman Bieger 
Regional Manager, Habitat protection division 
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